
 
 
07 February 2020 
 
David Lawson 
fyi-request-11635-2b39287a@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe David 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-002547 
Thank you for your email of 11 November 2019, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 
(1) a full copy of the review report, together with copies of all initial and interim drafts of the report. 
(2) full copies of all follow up reviews reports into the ACC's Integrity Services that have been carried 

out between 2013 and present. 
(3) confirmation of whom commissioned the 2013 review, together with who or what agency was 

tasked with carrying out this review. 
(4) confirmation of any and all external parties that were involved in the review; 
(5) confirmation of whether the Auditor General, the Office of the Ombudsman, and the Office of the 

Privacy Commission had any oversight into this review and or any subsequent changes that 
stemmed from this review. 

(6) a full copy of the official information that was gathered or submitted to the review that initiated the 
review that confirms the reasons that such a review was warranted, and the full purpose and need 
for the 2013 review into the ACC's investigation's unit, together wit the scope of of the review. 

 
Our apology 
I would like to apologise for the lateness of our response to your request. It took longer than we had 
anticipated to gather and prepare the documents we required to respond to your request; because of 
this, we required more time to provide you with our response than 20 working days. As required under 
the Act this should have been communicated to you but unfortunately due to administrative reasons, 
we did not do this. 
 
Our response on FYI.org.nz 
We have experienced some difficulty in uploading the appendices accompanying our response to the FYI 
website. The appendices that you noted were missing, should now be available to view via the FYI 
website. 
 
If you are still not able to view all of the attachments, please contact us for an alternative method of 
providing this information to you, such as sending this to your personal email address. 
 
How you can reach us 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. If you are not happy 
with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman. Information about how 
to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 

 
Sasha Wood 
Acting Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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